Lafayette Recreation
10/6/22

Kent Butterfield, Kim Cowles, Haley Ireland, Gordie Johnk, Matt Steele

Rink/Welcome Center
· Blacktop is complete.
· Still a few loose ends to finish up—painting/landscaping will be deferred until the spring. 

Soccer
· 5/6—Going well.  Coaches Joe Harrison, Haley Ireland, Heather Ferguson.
· 6th grade girls have moved up to Profile middle school team.
· A parent sent out a disgruntled e-mail to all 5/6 soccer parents.  Committee discussed plan if this behavior escalates.  Kim recommends all future e-mails be sent in BCC format.
· 3/4—Garrett Ferguson and Chuck Weed.
· Two parents expressed concern to committee member regarding unequal playing time as well as a bullying issue that they did not feel was adequately addressed by the coach.  Gordie and Kim will discuss this the coach. 
· K/1/2—Chuck Weed
· Having fun on Saturday mornings.  Season will finish with Pumpkin Jamboree.  

Halloween Cup
· Tournament is fully booked, all teams have paid.
· Two divisions3/4 co-ed and 5/6 co-ed.
· Sarah Reeder is organizing crock pot/baked good donations.
· Several food trucksJuan Pu/NC Daddy’s Grill), Bitchin’ Kitchen, possibly Shrubby’s.
· Garnet Hill will again donate drinks, chips, candy, coffee/hot chocolate.
· GRCP has requested permission to sell hats at the event, LRC approves. 
· Will need many volunteers.

Wobble Gobble
· Kim will be away on vacation but is currently prepping for the event.
· Plan is for Adaptive Sports to take the lead.  They will be in charge of data entry. 
· Partnership with Iron Furnace Brewery to continue.  Kim will coordinate with Tim Clough. 
· Need pies x6 for prizes. 

Soccer Camp 2023
· Tentative plan is for Mike McKeever to do soccer camp the week after school gets out and British Soccer camp to be the week after rec ends.  Kim is working on this transition. 

Uniforms
· Garrett Ferguson spoke to Kim about changing color of uniforms from blue to another color so that our teams don’t have to wear pinneys to distinguish themselves from opposing team wearing similar color.
· Committee reviewed current uniforms which are in pretty good shape.  At this point do not feel the expense is necessary just for a new color; however could be considered the next time new uniforms are ordered. 

Next meeting Thursday November 3, 2022 at Town Hall.  Time to be determined. 
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